

GREATER MANCHESTER FIRE AND RESCUE AUTHORITY

COMPLETION OF AUDIT OF ACCOUNTS 2014/15
Audit Commission Act 1998
Accounts and Audit (England) Regulations 2011


Notice is given that Robin Baker, The Appointed Auditor on behalf of Grant Thornton UK LLP, has conducted the audit of the accounts of the Greater Manchester Fire and Rescue Authority for the financial year 2014/15 in accordance with the Audit Commission Act 1998 and the Code of Audit Practice.  An unqualified audit opinion has been provided on the accounts.

Notice is also given that the Statement of Accounts for the financial year 2014/15 is available for inspection by any local government elector within Greater Manchester at the address given at the end of this notice, (telephone 01942 827272), between the hours of 8.45 a.m. and 5.00 p.m. on any weekday.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Any such elector may make copies of the Statement or extracts from them without payment.  Alternatively the Statement of Accounts is available on the Authority’s Internet site www.manchesterfire.gov.uk

Paul McKevitt BA (Hons), ACMA & CGMA
Treasurer,
Greater Manchester Fire and Rescue Authority 
Town Hall, Library Street, Wigan, WN1 1YN 
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